
Archivist report to Area 53 Assembly December 12, 2021

• November 3,2021 assisted Mark, the COGF archivist in an open house. 
Displaying both Area 53 and central office artifacts, display boards, 
pictures, old articles, and an interesting replica of Bills motorcycle that 
he and Lois drove all over the country (scaled-down of course). The 
attendance was low, however I did get some experience reading some 
of the display boards, and interaction with the AAer’s who did attend. It
was also an opportunity to get to talk one on one with Mark and get his 
experience on purpose of the archivist. 

• Assisted sorting and moving materials as per request by Teri the 
Archivist chair and the committee

• The 2022 National A A Archives Workshop is on for next year 
Little Rock Arkansas September 22–25,2022

NAAAW  WORKSHOP THEME

 DOES HISTORY CARRY THE MESSAGE 
YOU BET IT DOES

                                                                                   
                                                                                       Respectfully
                                                                                       Frank G.


